
From: Laura Garth
To: Laura Garth
Subject: FW: Ref. 20NP0088 Longback Cottage
Date: 13 January 2021 14:15:21

From: JOHN DOBSON  
Sent: 13 January 2021 09:12
To: Colin Godfrey
Subject: Ref. 20NP0088 Longback Cottage
 
Dear Colin,
 
I refer to Consultee Comments made by David Lathan at Northumberland County Council.
 
I confirm that our clients, Mr. & Mrs. Martin, intend to supply water to Longback Cottage
by means of a new private water supply.
 
Do we require a specification from a Company, or can a Condition be applied to any
Approval?
 
Regards,
 
David
 

DOBSONSDESIGN LTD
The Crossings, Yeavering, Kirknewton, Wooler,Northumberland, NE71 6HG
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